Dear Keith

We have written to all UK Board Members asking them to consider their support Paul Sainthouse as the President Elect for CILT for the calendar year 2021 and asked them to respond if they did not support this nomination.

We have received no alternative suggestions and on that basis I would ask you to go through the necessary process with the CILT Trustees to confirm Paul as the President Elect.

Kind regards

Kevin

Kevin Richardson
Chief Executive
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